
2024 Batavia Rotary Indoor Soccer Tournament 

(FAQ) 
 
The Batavia Rotary, Batavia Girls Soccer Boosters, and the Batavia Boys Soccer Boosters will be hosting a 
Girls’ and Boys’ Indoor Soccer Tournament.  

• The Boys Tournament will be held on Sunday March 10th from 7am – 8pm. 

• The Girls Tournament will be held on Saturday March 16th from 7am – 8pm. 

• Teams will be scheduled for at least three games.  

• Age groups fill up fast best to email me if you want in and do it early 

• Roster & insurance release forms are due when you arrive at the tournament.   

• The Varsity and JV teams will mainly play in the large high school gym.   

• The Junior High and Elementary teams will play in the smaller high school gym.         
 

Age Groups: 

• Varsity (12th grade or younger) Playing Time Noon – 6pm 
Girls 4 v 4 (plus goalie) Boys 4 v 4 (plus goalie) 

• J.V. (10th grade or younger) Playing Time  8am – 1pm 
Girls 4 v 4 (plus goalie) Boys 4 v 4 (plus goalie) 

• Jr. High (8th grade or younger) Playing Time Noon – 6pm 
Girls 4 v 4 (plus goalie) Boys 4 v 4 (plus goalie) 

• Elementary (6th grade and younger) Playing Time 8am – 1pm 
Girls 5 v 5 (plus goalie) Boys 5 v 5 (plus goalie) 

 
Team entry fees: 

• $110   1 Team      

• $200   2 Teams      

• $270   3 Teams 

• $360   4 Teams 

• $90 per additional team 

• All checks are to be made out to Batavia Girls Soccer Boosters. 
 
Other information: 

• Locker room space will not be available. 

• No trainer available. 

• Concessions will be available. 

• Certified Referees for at least JV and Varsity (that is the plan unless there is a shortage of 
refs) 

• I will contact you with schedules the week of the tournament ASAP 

• Be ready to play when you are scheduled.  Warm up time has not been incorporated into the 
tournament schedule. Games are 13-18 minutes in duration running clock. 

• Coaches are responsible for making sure that all players have insurance and that they have 
medical information for each participant in case of an injury at the tournament. 

 
This is our fifteenth year, and we hope that everyone has a great experience.  Call if you have any 
questions.  We are glad to be hosting again. 
     
 
Roger Hume (585) 345-1701  rhume@geneseeymca.org or rhume@glowymca.org 
    8799 Rollin Circle 
    Batavia, NY 14020 


